
04/11/2020 

MR Matthew Lodge 
- 15 Cleary AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
mattlodge74@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Before the development is allowed to go ahead the RMS or Transport NSW along with the 
developers needs to come up with viable plan to reduce the traffic congestion throughout the 
back streets from Forestway through to Arthur St in Forestville. Since the road works began on 
the under pass the traffic through Grace Ave, Deakin St, Bently St and Brown St has become a 
nightmare for residents especially with residential street parking along Grace Ave. Being a 
resident for over 30 years this traffic has become unbearable and with the amount of money 
that was spent on the new under pass I believe a better exit and entry point can be achieved to 
accommodate the new development thus reducing the traffic congestion and reduce the risk of 
a serious accident. 
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